
TOWN OF GRANBY 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM      DATE:   April 22, 2025 
 
 
TO:   Jen Espinal, Town Clerk 
 
FROM:   Mike Walsh, Town Manager  
 
REGARDING:   NOTICE - Cancellation of Board of Finance Meeting 
 
 
Chairman Michael Guarco, Jr. has cancelled the Board of Finance meeting scheduled for April 
22, 2025.   
 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for Monday, April 28, 2025. An agenda will be posted prior 
to the meeting. 


